
 

COMMUNITY NEWS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Check us out online! 
 
http://bgs.vermont.gov/FutureUse 
Waterbury 
 

Have Questions?   
Reach us by E-mail: 
 

bgs.wsocteam@state.vt.us  
 
  

What’s Happening Behind the Fence? 
Deconstruction: 

We are nearing the completion of the material removals of the Deconstruction 

portion of the project with 16 buildings removed and just over 94% of the 

materials being reused or recycled and not simply placed in a landfill! 

 

Sitework: 

Our new underground utility work is underway with water, sanitary and storm 

drainage work being installed along the west side of the site. 

 

Historic Core: 

The selective demolition process is well underway on the interior of the 

Historic Core.  Existing mechanical and electrical systems are being removed 

and structural framing improvements are underway as well.  

 

New Office Building:  

On the west side of the Historic Core the excavation and fills for the New Office 

Building foundation is also underway.  Our new concrete footings and frost 

walls are being placed at this time.  We even had help placing the first section 

from Governor Shumlin himself! 

 

Central Plant: 

The base slab at the wood chip fuel storage section of the new Central Plant 

has been placed and the walls will be formed in the coming weeks. 

 

Safety: 

It is a large site, so please be aware of changing conditions! 

 

Panoramic view (looking North) at Historic Core-South Buildings, 

Hanks, Weeks and DPS / Forensics! 
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